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Comments: Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

Majestic Alaska is truly the last wilderness frontier in the United States - We must preserve it and keep it wholly

wild for all the unique wildlife and flora, and current and future generations to cherish.  

Please actively phase out the ANILCA Cabins as they are an impediment/hinderance in wild lands and definitely

do NOT belong in designated Wilderness.  Please keep the wise decision to continue to phase out these ANILCA

Cabins!  The U.S.  Forest Service, in their original wisdom, must leave it's policy unchanged and phase out

ANILCA Cabins, as was the original intent.

Thank you very much,

 

Rubi Khilnani, MD


